
 MEMORANDUM 

 
To:  Honorable Members, Public Works Committee 

 

From:  Jeff Osterman, Legislative Reference Bureau 

   

Date:  June 17, 2008 

 

Subject: PROPOSED SUBSTITUTE “C” FOR FILE NO. 080195 

 

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

 

Proposed Substitute C for File 080195 differs from Proposed 

Substitute B in the following ways: 

 

 

1.  The following language is added to the street-width design  

    standard for streets designed, constructed or reconstructed by 

the     City: 

 

The commissioner shall employ street design standards to 

minimize street pavement width and to provide only the pavement 

width necessary to ensure safe movement of traffic. 

 

2.  The area between a sidewalk and a curb may be paved with 

permeable  

    paving, stone, brick or concrete pavers, but not with bituminous  

    material (i.e., asphalt). 

 

3.  References to “queuing lanes” are eliminated. 

 

 

 

 

c:  Zoning, Neighborhoods and Development Committee 
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